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Public Notice 

Meeting of the Board of Commissioners 

Please be advised that the Gary Redevelopment Commission meeting originally 

rescheduled for Thursday June 20, 2024 has been changed to Wednesday June 

26, 2024.  This change is necessary due to a scheduling conflict with the Mayor's 

Community Forum, scheduled for June 20th. Our presence at this important event 

is crucial. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

The meeting time and location remain the same. For further information, 

please contact: redevelopment@gary.gov 

 

• Date: Thursday June 26, 2024 

• Time: 4:00 pm CT 

• Location: 504 Broadway, Gary, IN 46402 The Centennial Room 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and act on various matters pertaining to 

the Gary Redevelopment Commission.  

The public is invited to attend. The Open Door Law, also known as Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-1, 

states that government agencies must hold official meetings of a majority of their governing body, such as 

council or board meetings, publicly. As a citizen, you have the right to attend and record these meetings. 

• Esta información puede estar disponible en español. Comuníquese con nuestra oficina para obtener 

asistencia.  

• Individuals with disabilities who need assistance in accessing this meeting or its materials should contact 

the Redevelopment Commission office at 219-886-1531 or email redevelopment@gary.gov at least 48 

hours prior to the meeting. For further information, please contact the Gary Redevelopment Commission 

at (219) 886-1531. 
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